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Presidents Message: 
 
Okay Exchangites, take your right hand, reach around to your left shoulder and pat your-
self on the back for a job well done. You deserve it. 
 
Sue Lockwood chaired Spaghetti which was a roaring success.  Everyone pitched in 
and Sue recognized her chairs at Wednesday's meeting with a thank you and a heart 
pin.  We don't have all the numbers yet, but Leo says it looks like one of our best ever.   
 
We have authorized contributions to the Women's Center, Sire (therapeutic horseman-
ship), Habitat for Humanity and the National Exchange Club Foundation.  Saturday is the 
Houston Livestock parade in which ECSL along with other Exchange groups will hand out 
thousands of flags on the parade route. 
 
Special prayers for Jack Williams, Judge Jim Richards, Don Kerstetter, Brenda Kessler, 
Susan Whitacre, Mark Burgess and Cookie Joe, amongst others. 
 
Speaking of Wednesday, National President Don Wright visited us to brag on ECSL and 
to promote the membership drive, "Each One Ask One".  You know also that ECSL is the 
featured large club in the spring National magazine.  We have 4 new members in the last 
month and several more have shown an interest in joining us.   
 
Speaking also of joining, the Board has a special letter, authored by David Lanagan, to 
those we haven't seen for awhile. 
 
RJK 
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Thank you to everyone who 
helped. We couldn’t have done   

it without your support. 
Sue Lockwood, Spaghetti Chair 
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3
rd

 place – Fort Bend Regional Council Best Presentation – FBISD Police Department 

Best Sauce Fort Bend County Sheriff’s Office 2
nd

 place – Sugar Land Police Department 
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1st Prize 
Wanda and Dan Farrell 
won the Chevy Spark.  

Ticket sold by Exchange 
member John Heinemann.  

2nd Prize 
Bob Salchak won the 
5,000 Gallery Furniture 

Shopping Spree. Ticket sold 
by Brenda Robinson. 


